
December 2020 
Newsletter

Just a friendly reminder to all City residents
and visitors to not park on the streets during
the winter months.  Per Ordinance 420.02, In
order to permit the City to properly remove all
snow and ice from all public ways during the
winter months in the most expedient manner,
no person shall park a vehicle on any street in
the City, from November 1st to and including
April 1, between the hours of 2:00am and
6:00am, and such vehicle may be impounded
by the Police, this does not apply to the north
side of 6th street, between Main Street and
River Street.  

Let's work together to keep our City safe and
beautiful by helping to keep our sidewalks
clear and free of ice build-up. As a reminder, it
is the resident's responsibility to shovel the
sidewalks after a snow.  Per Ordinance 1022.05
- 1022.06, the occupant of every commercial
lot or premises adjoining any street, or the
owner of such lots or premises... shall clear all
ice and snow from sidewalks. When snow
shall fall or drift upon any sidewalk during the
night, such snow shall be cleared from the
sidewalks by 12:00 o'clock noon.  If any
occupant fails to clear ice or snow from the
side walk, the City...may clear it at the expense
of the property owner.

The air is chilly, the leaves are falling and the
Holiday Season is coming quickly!  City Hall
will be closed on the following days in
observance of our national holidays:

          12/24 Christmas Eve
          12/25 Christmas Day
          01/01 New Years Day

As a reminder, City Hall is open Monday to
Thursday, 7:00am to 5:00pm by appointment
due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

Sidewalk Safety

City Hall is here to help! Not sure how many
bags we can have for trash pick up? Have
questions about a specific Ordinance or your
water or tax bills? Want to know what City
Council is all about? We are here to answer
any questions you have! Don't rely on
misinformation - come straight to the source.
Give us a call at City Hall: (231) 734-2181 or
connect with our City Manager, Sarah
Dvoracek at (231) 580-6516.

at home. by nature.

City Hall Upcoming Closures

We are open by appointment only due to the current COVID-19 restrictions. We will be reassessing on December 8th 

Upcoming Council Meetings
December 7th and December 21st

Our new City Council will be meeting to
determine the 2021 City Council meeting
schedule.  The new schedule, as well as all
meeting notices will be posted on our
website: www.evart.org and on social media.

Check out our website for real time updates & information  evart.org

Questions or Concerns?

Stay Up to Date with Social Media
@ CityEvart@ CityofEvart @ CityofEvart

All Night Winter Parking Reminder



Each resident is still allowed one large bulk item each week. Please note, if you want a mattress
to be picked up it must be wrapped in a mattress bag or painters plastic. Painters plastic is
available at our local hardware stores. Unwrapped mattresses will not be picked up. This is to
help keep our Republic Services crewmembers healthy.  
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Trash Update and Reminders
All residents should have received our new
96-gallon trash carts.  If you have not, please
contact City Hall at your earliest convenience.  
Please use only this cart for trash - it is
intended to replace any trash receptacles
personally purchased. These carts will help
keep our City beautiful by reducing the
amount of garbage on our streets. Also, they
will prevent stray animals and wildlife from
getting into our garbage. Republic Services
WILL NOT pick up any personal trash
containers or trash bags left at the curb.  If
you have any questions or concerns, please
call City Hall at (231) 734-2181.

Happy
Holidays!

T H E  C I T Y  O F  E V A R T  W I S H E S
E V E R Y O N E  A  H A P P Y  A N D  H E A L T H Y

H O L I D A Y  S E A S O N !


